Stanwood-Camano School District
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

August 8, 2023

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $647.80 from the Stanwood High School Booster Club to cover the
transportation costs for the girls’ basketball team to attend basketball camp at
llwaco High School on June 19, 2023.

2. $1,145.84 from the Stanwood Elementary School PTO to cover the
transportation costs for the field trips to Iverson Beach, Hibulb Cultural
Museum, the Camano Island Schoolhouse, and the Pearce Family Farm,
during the 2022-2023 school year.

3. $38,811.04 from the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation through a grant
received by the Making Life Work collaboration to cover the remaining costs
of the portable for the Transitional Kindergarten program at Twin City
Elementary School.
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